S. Tahoe working on how to
handle special events

South Lake Tahoe Community Services Department is putting on a
workshop to review the special events guidelines for future
events.

Public feedback and participation is encouraged at the March
14 3pm meeting at the South Lake Tahoe Recreation Center,
Cedar Room.

The City Council on March 20 is expected to have a workshop on
the same topic, with action possibly being taken in April.
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